

UK Anti-Doping Fleetbank House 2-6 Salisbury Square London EC4Y 8AE T: +44 (0) 20 7842 3450 E: ukad@ukad.org.uk

Official

Ref: FOI-270

Sent via email only:

01 May 2020

Dear ,

- Thank you for your email of 28 February 2020 in which you requested information from UK Anti-Doping ('UKAD') under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
- Specifically, your request was as follows:

"I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for all transactions over £25,000 from October 2019 to at most a month in arrears from the date at which you publish in response to this request."

Response

- UKAD publishes a Spending Report for each financial quarter on our website here. Each Spending Report details transactions over £25,000.
- The Spending Report for Q3 2019-20 (i.e. 1 October 2019 to 31 December 2019 inclusive) can be found here
- The Spending Report for Q4 2019-20 (i.e. 1 January 2020 to 31 March 2020) is enclosed with this response and will be also be published on our website in due course.

Conclusion

UKAD: OFFICIAL

- 6. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Philip Bunt, Chief Operating Officer, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any further communications.
- If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.



Yours sincerely

UK Anti-Doping

UK Anti-Doping